
One Happy Family 
A family day was organised 

A on 23 October 2010 at 
the main meeting room of ., 

' 

PPIB to foster better L. a 
social ties between members of 
the Arabic Language Club, as well 
as between academic staff and 
students. The event was officiated 
by Dr. Saini Bin Awg. Damit, the 
Chair of Arabic Language. 

The activities and competitions chosen for the day were 
selected to motivate those attending to learn more about the 
Arabic language and culture. Club members, from different 
levels of the Arabic courses, responded most enthusiastically to 
the khat calligraphy and Arabic poetry recital competitions 
which were organised to enhance their potential and to 
discover hidden talent. In addition, participants were treated to 
lucky draws. Prize giving was followed by a photography 
session and finally, a scrumptious lunch. 
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